
www.aquiferalliance.org 

  

Dear teachers, 

  

I just wanted to let you know about Target's 2009-2010 Field Trip 

Grants program. Target will award 5,000 field trip grants of up to $800 each 

for the upcoming school year to teachers nationwide - and you should apply 

for one! 

  

Grant money can be used to take students to art, science, or cultural 

museums; conduct community service or civics projects; and/or provide 

students with career enrichment opportunities, to name a few ideas. The 

possibilities are endless! 

  

Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance staff would be happy to assist you in 

applying for or conducting a field trip related to the Edwards Aquifer. If this 

is something you'd like to pursue, please contact Elena 

Serna at Elena@AquiferAlliance.org or 210-320-1457. 

  

The deadline to apply for this grant is November 3, 2009 - don't wait to take 

advantage of this great opportunity! To learn more or begin your application, 

visit Target's field trip grant website. 

  

Have a great day! 

  

Elena Serna 

Special Projects Coordinator 

www.AquiferAlliance.org 
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